
Reese, Latasha 

From: Kim Ferreira <kimferreira@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2019 9:57PM 
To: Wilson, Andy <awilson@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: Thyret, Pam <pthyret@cityofpasadena.net>; Stewart, Jana 
<janastewart@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Resignation from the Commission on the Status of Women 

Council Member Wilson, 

Please accept this email as my notice of resignation from the Commission on the Status of 
Women effective Tuesday, January 21 , 2020. I have selected this date to provide sufficient time 
to complete all of my open projects and tasks. Please let me know what I can do to assist in a 
seamless transition. 

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute as a member of the Commission. 

Kim Ferreira 
916.505.3444 
kimferreira@gmail.com 

01/13/2020 

Item 4 



December 31, 2019 

Happy New Year Andy! 

Wishing you lots of good times and meaningful moments in 2020! Enjoy the Rose Parade! 

I' d like to take a minute to thank you for nominating me for the Senior Commission. I've learned 
a lot the past 2Y2 years. I've made good friends on the Commission and enjoyed working on an 
ad hoc committ~e. After decades in a fast-paced corporate world, I've learned a ton about how 
bureaucracy works in a city like Pasadena. Thanks for this opportunity to learn and expand my 
perspectives! 

Based on a personal situation, I'd like to resign from the Commission. I was hoping to finish this 
term, but am not able to complete the last few months of my term. I'd be happy to talk with a 
replacement to inform them of Commission business. 

I sincerely appreciate all you do to make Pasadena a better place. Your leadership style is 
admirable-seeking compromise and finding common ground. I'm grateful for the opport.unity 
you afforded me. I've learned a ton! Thanks! 

Very sincerely, 

Deb 
Deb Raupp 


